
 

 

 

TOWNSHIP OF BRUCE 

SPECIAL MEETING HELD ON MARCH 15, 2018 

 

 

A Special Meeting was held on March 15, 2018 to make Budget Adjustments.  The 

Supervisor called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. with board members Sawyers, Pins, 

LaJoie, Rogers and Marsh.  The following adjustments were made to the General Fund 

Budget: 

Motion was made by Sawyers, seconded by Marsh to increase the Deputy Treasurer’s 

salary by $532.00 and decrease 694, Contingency by $532.00.  Motion carried. 

Motion was made by Sawyers seconded by Marsh to increase the Treasurer’s FICA by 

$25.00 and decrease 694, Contingency by $25.00.  Motion carried. 

Motion was made by Sawyers, seconded by Rogers to increase Treasurer’s Postage by 

$75.00 and to decrease, 694, Contingency by $75.  Motion carried. 

Motion was made by Marsh, seconded Rogers to increase the Treasurer’s mileage by 

$215.00 and decrease 694, Contingency by $215.00.  Motion carried. 

Motion was made by Sawyers, seconded by Pins to increase #741/930 Maintenance & 

Repair by $3,976.00 and decrease # 694, Contingence by $3,976.00.  Motion carried. 

Motion was made by Pins, seconded by Rogers to adjourn the meeting.  All were in 

favor.  Meeting was closed at 7:15. 

 

 

     _________________________________ 

     Wanda Sawyers, Clerk 

 

 

     _____________________________________ 



     Carl Marsh, Supervisor    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


